
December 17, 2024 
 
ITEM: New Business – Retirement:  Chet Anderson, Assistant Police Chief 
 

 
BACKGROUND:  Chet Anderson, Assistant Police Chief has given his intent to retire from the City 
of St. James effective December 31, 2024.  Please help congratulate him on his retirement.   
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Approve/Deny Retirement.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


